
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
March 20, 2020 

      
RDN Campgrounds Closed Until Further Notice 

 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, RDN’s campgrounds at Descanso Bay Regional Park and Horne 
Lake Regional Park are closed until further notice. Day use areas remain open.  
 
 
For more information, contact: 
RDN Parks 
250-248-4744 or 1-888-828-2069 
recparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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